
 
 
 
 

City of Auburn, Maine 

City Attorney 
 

The City of Auburn (pop. 24,000) is seeking an attorney who is well versed in Maine 

Municipal law.  This position will report directly to the City Manager.   The City operates 

under a Council-Manager form of government and is the county seat for Androscoggin 

County. 

 

This is a key position responsible for providing legal advice to elected and appointed City 

officials and City Boards and Commissions.    The ideal candidate will have an excellent 

understanding of municipal issues such as land use , licensing, labor relations, real estate, 

procurement, leases, loans and liability issues; experience interacting with public boards;  

knowledge of Maine and federal law provisions pertaining to municipal government;  

working knowledge of municipal government structure and the principles, methods and 

practices of legal research in all municipal matters, and be proficient in drafting and 

reviewing ordinances, issuing opinions and providing legal advice. Ability to work well with 

elected officials and city staff is critical.   

 

Salary is dependent upon experience and qualifications and includes a 

competitive fringe benefit package.  Send cover letter, resume and list of three 

professional references to: Christine Mumau, Human Resources Specialist, 60 

Court Street, Auburn, ME 04210.  Tel 207-333-6601 ext 1416. E-mail address is 

cmumau@auburnmaine.gov 

  

 Deadline to apply is March 20, 2017.  

 

The City is an Equal Opportunity Employer 

 

The City of Auburn provides a competitive benefits package including health, 

dental and vision insurance for the employee and family, life insurance, disability 

insurance, retirement, paid vacation, holidays and sick leave and medical and 

dependent care reimbursement accounts. 

mailto:cmumau@auburnmaine.gov

